
“Thank You!” Volunteers 
Property and Maintenance Andy Madill 
Mission Nellie Matthews, Shirley Peach 
Christian Nurture Lydia Bergen, Linda Shaw 
Furnishing Committee* Jean Dimond, Joyce Dougherty, 

Jean Dykstra, Betty Ferguson, 
Mary Van Groningen 

Session Carol Croucher, Sharon Willson 
Gifts & Bequests Lynn Ellis 
Choir Arlene Pettersen 
Worship Committee Mike Cobb 
Library Marg Freeman, Arlene 

Pettersen 
Trust Fund Treasurer Charlaine Halmo 
Community Life  Rose Bodo, Arlene Pettersen 
Mission Circle Marg Freeman 
Thistle Club Arlene Pettersen 
Assorted Hilda Amorim 

 
*Furnishing Committee disbanded at Annual Meeting, February 2019 

 
Greeters: Dick & Olga Pearson 
A.V. Booth: Charlaine Halmo 
Reader: Deb Melnyk 
Tellers: Gavin & Susan Sendrowski 
Ushers: Cal McDougall and Darrell Thompson 
Elevator: Ian Macaulay 
Children & Worship:   Linda Shaw and Paige Jonker 
Jr. Paul’s People: Janet Fulton 
Sr. Paul’s People: In Worship Service 
Coffee Hosts: Jane Ashenden, Deb Melnyk, Grace McConnell 
 

ST. PAUL’S THIS WEEK 

Monday Lunch Bunch 12 Noon 

 Friendship in Faith Leaders 2:30 PM 

Tuesday NMAF Exams 8:30 AM to 12:30 PM 

 Session 7:00 PM 

Wednesday Thistle Club 1:15 ish PM 

Thursday Sr. Choir 7:30 PM            
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BOOK CLUB:  Meeting rescheduled to:  Friday, June 21st at 1 PM 

Current Book:  The Piano Maker by Kurt Palka 

 

YARD SALE UPDATE & THANKS! 
The Mission Committee would like to express  
their sincere thanks to all those who donated  
items, time, muscles and funds to the annual  
Yard Sale.  Because of this group effort, the 
funds raised this year totaled $1371.40!!!  All funds will be donated to 
a variety of PWS&D projects.  Thank you for your support.  
 

Elders:  Please pick up your Session Packages for Tuesday’s meeting. 
 

The office will soon be ordering 2020 offering envelopes.   
     If you are currently not using envelopes and would  

             like a set, please contact the church office.   
If you would like any changes to your envelope status, please advise.   

 
Name the Room Contest – Attention Young and Young-at-Heart! 
As we all know, our room names can be confusing at times.  Please 

pick up a map of the church, a ballot and join in on this fun but 
important process of making our church user-friendly for all! 

Maps and ballots available in the Lower Lobby, by the glass doors. 
 

COMMUNITY DAY OF PRAYER  
Governor Simcoe Square Thursday, June 27 at 12 Noon 

(if rainy, please gather in St. Paul’s sanctuary) 
 

SPECIAL THOUGHTS AND PRAYERS 

There are several dear members of our congregation  
who are not able to worship with us at St. Paul’s. 
Please remember friends Marg J., Helen B.,   
Marg F., Carol M. and Carol T. in your hearts and prayers. 

 
THESE DAYS – SUBSCRIPTION RENEWAL:  Please contact the office by June 10th to 
confirm the status of your subscription or to be added as a new subscriber.             

5 



LUNCH BUNCH 
The June Lunch Bunch will be held   

tomorrow, June 10th at 12 noon 
at The Terrace Room, Erie Beach, Pt. Dover   

Contact Peggy at Peggy at 519 426 7796 or  43pmca@eastlink.ca  
Everyone is welcome – if you haven’t come out, please consider it!  

 

MEN’S BREAKFAST 

Sunday, June 16th at 8:30 AM     Coffee at 8:00 AM 
Speaker:   Dr. Natalie McConnell 

Topic:  “Promoting the Health of Every Man Throughout Life” 
Adults $5.00    Children $2.00    Everyone welcome! 

 

SUMMER SUNDAY SCHOOL 
June 30 to September 1:  “Walk With Jesus” 

(children 3 years - Gr. 6 or so) 
Learn about Jesus’ love for the people he met during his earthly 

ministry and Jesus’ love for each one of us today. 
Needed:  Two people each Sunday (men, women, high school 

students).  At least one of the leaders each week requires a Police 
Check, but if you don’t already have one, see Nancy.  The curriculum is 
ready to go and EASY to present.  Please see the sign-up sheet which is 
just inside the Lower Hall doors, above the green metal bookcase.  See 

Linda Shaw or Diane Stinson for additional information.  We want to 
welcome all children during the summer – Jesus loved the little 

children, and we do, too! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
          

6 

 
 

mailto:43pmca@eastlink.ca

